
 

 

Bulletin:  14-20 
 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Tony Rossi 
 Vice President, Marketing 

DATE: March 27, 2020 

SUBJECT: Marketing assistance to help you sell Greenheck  
during the COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
In our response to many of your customers’ requests for quick shipments on urgent healthcare and other 
projects we have prepared a flyer for you to send to your engineers, contractors, healthcare and research 
laboratory facility operators. To access the flyer, click here. 
 
Greenheck remains open and continues to operate its manufacturing facilities across the United States as 
an “essential business”. To date, Greenheck is able to supply its entire product lines from facilities in 
Kentucky, Oklahoma, North Carolina, Tennessee, and Wisconsin. 
 
Please promptly email the flyer on your behalf to your engineers, contractors, healthcare and research 
laboratory facility operators. 
 
As always please contact us if we can be of assistance and thank you for your continued sales effort! 
 

https://content.greenheck.com/public/DAMProd/Original/10011/COVID19_response.pdf

